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February 2008 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re: School Uniform 
 
As you will recall we now operate an ordering system for uniform, this means that we do not 
hold such a large supply of sweatshirts etc in stock. In order to ensure you have the items 
ready for the new term, the next order will go off on Friday 7th March. This order will be 
received in the first week of the new term. 
 
We would like to reiterate our request that all children should wear the correct school 
uniform, and we would encourage all parents to purchase items with our school logo on. With 
this in mind we have re-negotiated prices with our suppliers, with a view to keeping the cost 
of each item as low and affordable as possible. 
 
Overleaf there is a price list and order form for your use. Full payment is required with orders. 
Cheques should be made payable to Friends of Fairlands. If we find that your order includes 
items already in stock, these will be issued immediately.  
 
Please be aware we will be phasing in the new logo on our uniform from September. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr R Staples 
Headteacher 
 


